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Keeping our community and our families safe is my top priority. That’s why I’m
helping the American Red Cross Sound the Alarm about home fires.  

Home fires happen more frequently than we'd care to think about, but there's a lot
we can do to protect our families in the event of an emergency. Smoke detectors
are a key tool to help families escape a home fire safely, and thanks to my
partnership with the Red Cross, any family in our community can get
smoke detectors installed in their home free of charge.

If you don’t have a working smoke alarm in your home, please click on
this link, or call my office at 516-746-5924 to set up an appointment to get a
free smoke alarm installed in your home. 

http://soundthealarm.org/li
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdaWqAVLj7TlbQoHHSYtNlSqt_iCIvj5I6FDgsPCWGgU0mMiw/viewform?c=0&w=1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdaWqAVLj7TlbQoHHSYtNlSqt_iCIvj5I6FDgsPCWGgU0mMiw/viewform?c=0&w=1

